
                                             

Come Fly with Us 

 As the seventh grade team concludes their 

Geometry unit, we are excited to start on our final 

project. Your child’s 7th grade math classes will be 

constructing a tetrahedron kite as an end of the school 

year activity. In order to construct your students kite, we 

need a little help with the cost of supplies. Your students 

Math teacher is seeking out $1.00 from each student to 

help with the cost of supplies and in return your student 

will be able to keep their kite and share the experience 

with others. 

Please fill out the information below and return to school 

by June 3th. Thank you.  

 

---------------- cut here ---------------------------- cut here ------------------ 

Student Name: _________________________________ 

Section: ________________ Today’s Date: ___________ 

$1.00 Donation 

 


